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Dear Valued Client and Business Owner: 
 
This letter is to provide an update regarding the recent developments pertaining to the Paycheck 
Protection Program (PPP) loans for businesses.  Last night, the SBA and Department of the Treasury 
released information including the application process for the relief loans.  The first day the loan can be 
applied for is Friday, April 3rd.  We anticipate being able to accept applications beginning this Friday 
for current clients only.   
 
We have a deep desire to meet your needs however, the information being released is new to all of us 
and we are actively reviewing the details and requirements associated with this relief loan program.  We 
kindly ask for your patience as we work together to provide relief loans for your business through this 
new application process.   
 
We have added a page to our website that houses information and resources available to you in one 
central location. This webpage will include the links below regarding the Paycheck Protection Program 
in addition to other potentially beneficial programs. We will regularly update the website as information 
becomes available to us. We highly encourage you to check it often. https://www.firstbankhp.com/Small-
Business-Relief  
 
Links for the Paycheck Protection Program: 
 
Paycheck Protection Application  

Borrowers Information Sheet 
 
As you know, information is changing by the hour and we are committed to helping our clients take on 
the challenges brought on by this pandemic.  We ask that you please communicate with your banker, 
follow us on LinkedIn and check our website often for updated information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Ephraim | President & COO 

 

We are committed to communicating with our clients throughout this pandemic. If you believe you have 
missed any communications from us, please go to our Alerts page at www.firstbankhp.com/Alerts 

 

https://www.informz.net/IBA/data/images/GR/Borrower%20Paycheck%20Protection%20Program%20Application%20(v1).pdf
https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/PPP%20Borrower%20Information%20Fact%20Sheet.pdf?utm_campaign=NEWSBYTES-20200331-Special&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Eloqua

